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Important Service Announcement 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

At Bob's Cash Fuel, we are committed to providing you with reliable and high-quality fuel options to 

meet your needs. We appreciate your continued trust and loyalty as we serve our community with 

affordable fuel services. 

We would like to inform you of a temporary interruption in service for our Non-Ethanol Gasoline and Off-

Road Diesel pumps. These services will be unavailable starting August 25, 2025, and are expected to 

resume by mid-October 2025. This planned downtime is necessary to ensure the ongoing customer 

satisfaction, efficiency, and quality of our operations. 

This temporary service interruption is part of an exciting upgrade to our facilities. We are investing in 

new pumps to enhance our offerings, and upon completion of this transition, we will introduce an 

additional "Super Gasoline" with 93 octane rating, providing even more premium options for your 

vehicles and equipment. 

We understand that this may impact your plans, especially for those who rely on these specific fuel types 

for recreational, agricultural, or off-road applications. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this 

causes and are working diligently to minimize the duration of this outage. 

In the meantime, our standard gasoline, on-road diesel, and other fuel services will remain fully 

operational. If you have any questions, or require further details, please don't hesitate to contact our 

team at 696-3040 (Madison) and 265-3040 (Kingfield) or info@bobscashfuel.com. 

Thank you for your understanding and patience. We look forward to serving you again soon with our full 

range of products. 

 

*Off-road and Non-Ethanol products will no longer be available starting Wednesday, August 25th 

 

Sincerely, 

The Bob's Cash Fuel Team                Website QR Code 

424 Main St 

Madison, ME 04950         

 


